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From: Sam Hancock [shancock@sehealth.org] 
Sent: Tuesday, May 15, 2012 5:50 PM 
To: Casey, Colleen 
Cc: Sly Moore; Judy Aslin 
Subject: Control Number 577433 
Attachments: Letter re Pd-103 possession limit 051512.pdf; ATT00001.txt 

Colleen, 

Attached is the response to your question regarding the possession limit for palladium-l03. 


Sam S. Hancock, PhD 
Chief Physicist & Radiation Safety Of/lcer 
SoutheastHEALTH 
789 South Mt. Auburn Road 
Cape Girardeau, MO 63703 
p: 573-519-4710 desk 
p: 573-270-7492 cell 
f: 573-519-4785 
shancock@SEHealth.org 
www.SEhealth.org 
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May 15,2012 

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Region III, Material Licensing Section 
2443 Warrenville Road, Suite 210 
Lisle, IL 60532-4352 

via email: Colleen.Casey@nrc.gov 

Att: Colleen Casey 

Dear Ms. Casey, 

Re: Control Numbers 577433; License No. 24-00128-03 

This is in response to your question regarding our pending amendment request. 

We request a possession limit of 1.0 curies for palladium-l 03. 


If you have any further questions regarding this application, feel free to contact 

me at 573-519-4710 (office) or 573-270-7492 (mobile). 

Sam S. Hancock, PhD 
Radiation Safety Officer 

cc: Sylvia Moore, VP, COO 
Judy Aslin, VP, CNO 

1701 Lacey Street Cape Girardeau, Missouri 63701 573-334-4822 
www.southeastmissourihospital.com 
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